
 

 

Monday, January 15, 2024 
 
To, 
The Manager, 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-I Block G, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East),  
Mumbai-400051, Maharashtra, India 
 
Company Symbol: GOYALSALT, ISIN: INE0QFE01017 

Kind Attention: Mr. Binoy Yohannan (Associate Vice President-Surveillance) 
 
Sub: Reply to Clarification sought on Price Movement 
Ref: Email dated 11/01/2024 & letter no. NSE/CM/Surveillance/13813 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
With reference to your Letter Ref. No: NSE/CM/Surveillance/13813, dated 11th January 2024, seeking 
clarification in respect of movement in price of the Company’s scrip, in the recent past as traded across 
Exchanges, would like to apologise for delay in reply as it came to our knowledge now. 
 
In this regard, we wish to inform you that there is no information and/or announcement (including 
impending announcement) which in our opinion may have a bearing on the Price/Volume behaviour of the 
Company’s Scrip as traded across Exchanges and which is required to be informed to Stock Exchanges in 
terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  
 
Therefore, the movement in price of the Company’s Scrip is purely due to market conditions and absolutely 
market driven.  
 
Further, kindly note that the Company has been regularly disseminating unpublished price sensitive 
information from time to time in terms of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
We request you to take the above as clarification to your letter. 
 
For Goyal Salt Limited 
(Formerly known as Goyal Salt Private Limited) 
 
 
 
(Jayanti Jha Roda) 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No.  A50623 
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